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Last week 
We have been doing various activities around our topic 
“How many colours in the rainbow” and our book of the 

week was “The very hungry caterpillar”. The children have 
had so much fun engaging in the activities.    

 

This week 
We are continuing with 

our activities around our 
topic and our book!  

 
As well as some special 

Easter activities. 
 

On Friday it is Red Nose 

Day so wear something 
red!   

 
Book of the week 

 

 
 

This story is linked to our 
theme we are running this 

term. Maybe if you have this 
story at home you could look 
though the story together at 

bedtime. 

Dates for your Diary 
Parents Evening Thursday 20th March 

Red Nose day Friday 21th March – wear something Red! 
Parents evening – Monday 24th March 

Friday 28th March – Last Day of school 

     Reminder 
A gentle reminder about only providing water in water 

bottles and that these are clearly labelled. 
Thank you. 

 
Please ensure your child brings a warm coat as the 

weather is still quite cold.  We will be playing out in all 
weathers so if you would like to provide them with some 
wellingtons in a labelled carrier bags as we have some 



large puddles which develop when it rains heavy and 
children love to jump in muddy puddles! 

   
 

Please remember to ensure all your child’s clothing and 
water bottles are labelled and if you could provide spare 
clothes in their bag as we are very low on spare clothes. 

Thank you! 
 
 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author 

https://notthehardestpart.com/2014/11/10/peppa-pig-is-my-homegirl/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/

